Mr. Conrad M. D'Esopo, Vice President Arkwright Mutual Insurance Company Mutual Boiler Division 225 Wyman Street P.O. Box 9198 Waltham, MA 02254-9198

Dear Mr. D'Esopo:

Thank you for your letter dated January 9, 1997, in response to our letter of December 4, 1996, which requested additional information concerning your September 20, 1966, reply to the Notice of Nonconformance that was issued as a result of the June 17-18, 1996, NRC inspection of Arkwright Mutual Insurance Company. We have reviewed your reply and found it responsive to the concerns raised in our letter.

We will review the implementation of your corrective actions during a future inspection to determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained.

Sincerely.

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Robert M. Gallo, Chief Special Inspection Branch Division of Inspection and Support Programs Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket No. 99901296

Distribution:
PSIB R/F
RMcIntyre
Central Files/Docket Files/PUBLIC
SMatthews

2-59

DOCUMENT NAME: G:\POTAPOVS\ARKRES.2

To receive a copy of this document, indicate in the bos: "C" = Copy without undersures "E" = Copy with enclosures "N" = No copy

-			Service of the Control of the Contro	PSIB/DISP C	
	NAME	UPotapovs:smar	GCCWall tha	RMG&110	
	DATE	02/4/97	02/4/97	02/1/97	

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY

9702060314 970204 PDR 0A999 ELGADMMI 99901296 PDR NRG FILE CENTER COPY

DOFR-13 Yarder

99901394

QAGGG